
                                                                                    

Dear Nana  

I hope your well and getting through these tough times at home, it 
was so nice to see you yesterday, if only through the window, when 
we dropped your box of shopping off. Did you enjoy the fruit cake we 
made you? I know it’s your favourite. 

Harry and I have been working hard for Mum and Dad on our 
schoolwork, its been hard but fun at times, on our lunchtime we’ve 
been on 4-mile bike rides together. I’m missing school, my teachers 
and all my friends, but not the school dinners. 

I’ve also been practicing my rugby and football skills in the garden I 
can’t wait to show you my drop kicking when this is all over. 

Did you do the clap for the NHS workers? We stood at the front door 
and clapped, we could hear our neighbours also joining in, it was a 
brilliant feeling. They are all superheroes; it makes me think I would 
like to be a doctor when I leave school. Dad says that we are all doing 
our bit for the NHS by staying at home and it should be all over soon. 

Remember last year when we went to Mallorca, you said we could 
go on a boat trip this May, maybe we could do it in October? It would 
be so much fun; Harry and I miss you so much and can’t wait to see 
you and give you a big hug and kiss. 

Lots of love                    

Alexander X 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 


